
 

École Salish Secondary 
7278 184 Street, Surrey, BC V4N 5V2 * Phone: 604-235-9836 * 

salish@surreyschools.ca www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year! We are very excited to begin our second year at École Salish Secondary.  
We hope you enjoyed the summer and are preparing for back to school.  As summer vacation is coming to an end, 
we will share some important information so you can plan for the start of the school year.  

The purpose of this letter is to provide families with information on how to log on to MyEd to find student 
schedules.  For families new to MyED, it is the student information system that will allow parents, students and 
teachers to communicate more easily and effectively regarding schedules, attendance, assessment and school 
work. To learn more about MyEd, please click on this link 
https://www.surreyschools.ca/Departments/ESIS/parentsandstudents/Pages/default.aspx 

Locker information and traffic flow – Please familiarize yourself with our website as it contains pertinent 
information throughout the year.  Currently posted is information regarding how to choose a locker on-line. For 
information regarding traffic flow and safety also refer to our website.  The website is updated regularly and 
alerts are sent out via Facebook and the Wolves E-genda. 

When school opens on September 3th, it will be a new experience for our Grade 8 students and new teachers 
coming to École Salish. We have a special schedule for the day.  Please see below for your student’s start time.  

All students will be at school for 1 hour and then dismissed to go home. 

We know that students will be excited to start the school year especially in a new school, however, we 
ask that students do not come to the school until the time listed below: 

• Grade 8,10, 12 at 9:30 am 

• Grade 9, 11 at 11:00 

Wednesday, September 4 will be a regular day starting with the Welcome Bell at 8:10am 

The school’s August newsletter is available online.  Please note that we will continually update our newsletters as 
events occur. This means we will not publish a monthly newsletter and invite you to sign up for our newsletter on 
our website to receive updates as the events are posted. We invite you to sign on to Instagram and/or Twitter or 
the Wolves E-genda to get updates on what is happening at Salish 

You can always send a message to our Instagram or email salish@surreyschools.ca  to ask any questions.  

On behalf of myself, Mr. Mahli, Mr. Tait and all the staff, we wish you all the best for the 2019-2020 school year! 
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